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Welcome Back 

It has once again been wonderful to welcome all of our children back after what we hope was an 

enjoyable and restful half term. 

We have seven and a bit weeks until the Summer holidays and we are looking forward to filling 

those weeks with fun, education and learning. 

Year 2 Visit to Nottingham Castle 

Our Year 2 visited Nottingham Castle today. 

They learned about Robin Hood, visited the caves and found out all about Nottingham's history via 

artifacts and the new museum. 

A particular highlight was shooting bow and arrows and playing on the play area. 

The children had a wonderful and educational time and smiles were had all round. 

The Year 2 staff all commented that the children were impeccably well behaved and a credit to the 

school. 

A big thank you to all the parents who gave up their time to support us today. 

Walk for Cafod 

All of our children have been walking the playground to raise money for CAFOD. 

They have walked 13 times around the playground in order to experience what it is like to walk for 

water in countries less fortunate than our own.  

See Parentmail for further information on how to make donations. 

Foundation Liturgy 

Our Foundation led us in a liturgy this morning celebrating friendship. 

We loved welcoming all of the parents from our community. 



There was beautiful singing, lovely speaking and a particular highlight was the signing of the Hail 

Mary. 

Friendship bracelets were handed out at the end of the Liturgy. 

Attendance 

We take pride in our attendance at SEC and want to share this with you.  

FOUNDATION     94.9% 

YEAR 1                 96.2% 

YEAR 2                 96.4% 

YEAR 3                 96.6% 

YEAR 4                 94.8% 

YEAR 5                 95.7% 

YEAR 6                 95.9% 

 Your support with ensuring all children have a good level of attendance is wonderful. Please 

remember that excellent attendance leads to amazing achievements. This week, we have achieved 

95.8% attendance as a whole school. Our year 3 Pupils are overall attendance winners with 96.6%.  

Looking Ahead  

• 14.06.2022 - Year 6 Local Study day 

• 15.06.2022 - Handball Coach visiting Years 1-3 

• 17.06.2022 - Year 1 Assembly 09:15: 1M, 14:45: 1W 

• 20.06.2022 - 24.06.22 - KS2 Health Week 

• 24.06.2022 - KS2 Sports Day 13:15 @ Abbey Road (Parents Welcome, further details to 

follow) 


